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It’s been a slightly quieter fortnight at

WGSA, but the energy and enthusiasm

from our students hasn’t dipped one bit.

Clubs and enrichments continue to thrive,

and there’s still been plenty going on to

shout about.

The Food Tech corridor has smelled like a

country tea room recently, with Year 9

students preparing full afternoon teas.

The scones have been rising, the jam has

been spreading, and we can confirm that

everything tasted as good as it smelled! A

huge well done to all involved for their

hard work and culinary skills.

Outdoors, students in the Cross Country

enrichment have been battling the

elements, undeterred by wind and rain –

nothing like a bit of British weather to

build resilience. The Gardening Club has

been revitalised with the generous

donation of new flowers, and the group

has been working hard to brighten up the

school grounds in full bloom.

Elsewhere, students have been taking aim

in our Archery enrichment.

Concentration, patience, and a steady

hand are the name of the game – and

we’ve seen some impressive 

sharpshooting already. Meanwhile, the

creative and alternative options continue

to flourish. Junk Journaling has provided a

quiet and expressive space for students to

craft, collage and reflect. Escape Room

enrichment has kept brains whirring with

logic puzzles and lateral thinking, and the

Makaton group are making excellent

progress with their signing.

It’s also been a big fortnight for our

budding authors. Students from Years 7–

10 were invited to take part in a national

short story challenge, writing a 100-word

retelling of a classic fairytale – with a dark

twist. Inspired by the Brothers Grimm, the

“Grim Tales” competition saw 79 of our

students' entries accepted for publication.

Their work will feature in a printed

anthology that’s available for purchase –

and a copy is already in our library for

anyone keen to read their sinister

storytelling. A huge well done to all the

writers involved, and make sure to read

the excellent example we’ve included .

Even in a quiet spell, WGSA continues to

buzz with creativity, curiosity, and

community – come rain, shine or fairy tale

fright!
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A word from...

Kaitlyn, Y9

Title: Deep in the Ocean 

 

"Oi, get back here right

this second you scallywag!

You're gonna pay one way

or another!"

 

Continuing to chase after

this horrific creature of

human I noticed a siren in

the distance. It was game

over for this guy. At this

point, I didn't care about

the money because if she

got a hold of him that was

the end!

 

"No! Stop! Don't go any

further. Cover your ears!"

Screaming, shouting,

warning him. I could tell he

was mesmerised. 

 

He murmured something.. .

then he was gone! All that

was left was a few bubbles

in the glowing sunrise. 
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